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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5/6 Trip to the British Museum  
 
On Thursday 26th of May, we have arranged for Year 5 and 6 to visit the British Museum in London. The 
aim of the visit is to learn and understand more about the Egyptians.  It is a chance for children to immerse 
themselves into the topic we have been learning over the last half- term. 
 
We will be travelling to the museum by coach, leaving at 9:00 prompt. The children will have a tour around 
the museum looking at the fascinating artefacts on display. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch and drink for whilst we are at the museum.  If your child is 
entitled to Free School Meals please book as normal via ParentPay for the day of the trip and the kitchen 
will then know to provide a packed lunch.  If you do not pre book a lunch the kitchen will not provide one 
and you will need to provide one from home.   
 
The coach will be leaving the museum at 2:30pm, traffic permitting we will be arriving back at Tithe Farm 
in time for the end of the day.  We will keep you updated of any change to the arrival time via text 
message. 
 
To cover the cost of the coach and workshop we are asking for a contribution of £21.00 per child. If your 
child is eligible for the Pupil Premium Grant, then this trip will be funded using the grant.  Please make any 
payments and give permission via your child’s ParentPay account.  All children must have permission to 
attend even if the trip is funded via PPG.  If we do not receive enough contributions to cover the cost of the 
trip a decision will be taken to cancel. 
 
We are also looking for adult volunteers to come on the trip as we need a total of 11 adults. Please 
complete the form below to let us know if you are available to attend the trip as a helper for the day. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to the office or your child’s teacher. 
 
Your Sincerely, 
Mrs H Walkling 
Upper Key Stage 2 Lead 

 

Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher if you are able to help. 

I am available to attend as an adult helper for the trip to the British Museum on Thursday 26th May. 

My child’s name is …………………………………………………….    In Class………………………..……………………………… 
 
Adult Helpers Name…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Signed ___________________________________________________________________________ 

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

